
Due to the current COVID-19 Pandemic,
our showroom is currently closed to walk-in
traffic and open by appointment only.  

We are here to help with your needs. We 
ask that you call or email us first.  
Scheduling an appointment helps us 
promote social distancing and reduce 
unnecessary risk to you and our staff.  

When picking up items, please stay in 
your car and call.  Our staff will bring your
order to you.  Thank you for your support 
and stay safe! 

• Call or email with your needs and 
questions.

• Schedule an in-store appointment if 
needed.

• Call for curbside pickup from front or 
south parking.


